
C O P Y. {Dr. Jesse Azy-er) 

F~OM THE ~EGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD. 

10th Sept., 1912. 

Dear Myer, 

Many thanks for yours of the 18th August. 

I felt that the introluction was rather brief, but 

perhaps it is none the worse for that. I shall be 

very interested to see the book. I hope the family 

are still in the same mind - to put all the Beaumont 

documents into the Surgeon General's Library, where 

they would be permanently secure. My love to Dr. 

Dock, when you see him. 

Sincerely yours, 

WM. OSL3R. 


